
D/P 

This is to inform you that, commerce wizard 2017 competition which was scheduled for 5th 
November, 2017 has been postponed to 7th January, 2018 for level-1 and the date for level-2 of 
the competition is 21st January, 2018. For further details regarding timings syllabus etc. please 
make it convenient to read the circular attached herewith. For further queries students can 
contact the undersigned. 
 
Nidhi Dhingra 
PGT Commerce 
 

 



 


